

Chelmsford Hockey Club Beehive Lane Chelmsford Essex CM2 8LR

29th January, 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

## Chelmsford Hockey Club Junior Section Tour to Holland Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> May - Monday 6<sup>th</sup> May 2019

The above named pupil has applied to participate in the Chelmsford Hockey Club
lunior Section Tour to HC Zevenbergen, Holland in May 2019. This is an annual
event that Chelmsford HC has organised for the past twenty-six years alternately

hosted by Chelmsford HC and HC Zevenbergen. In 2012 and 2013 we were also

joined by teams from Lisbon, Portugal.

This has become an excellent sporting and cultural exchange visit where lasting friendships are forged and children from both countries have the opportunity to broaden their experiences both on and off the pitch. Indeed, one Chelmsford girl embarked on her university studies in Holland, supported by the friendships she has made through this exchange arrangement.

I hope you will permit the above named person one day out of school on Friday,  $3^{rd}$  Mayl, 2019 to participate in this tour.

Yours sincerely,

**David Kitchiner** 

Chairman Chelmsford Hockey Club